
You Power Jewish connections
Some of our connections have become stronger during this time of global uncertainty.  Take for example 

our PJ Library Gan Katan class, a pre-Shabbat toddler playgroup.  Instead of meeting every other 
Friday, they have been meeting virtually every Friday morning for check in, songs and even some virtual 
interaction with some lovely new ducklings.  Making sure our kids continue to have a sliver of normalcy 

by staying in touch with their Jewish community is not only helping them, but it’s also helping their 
parents know the Jewish Federation is here for them. While our connections may seem different they are 

more powerful and significant during a time of crisis. 

Your support of the Jewish Federation powers programs like Gan Katan. And more. Your support powers 
innumerable moments that build, ensure and enrich Jewish life.  

 

Give Today
Consider endowing your gift to ensure a strong Jewish world for generations to come.

www.jewishsgpv.org/make-your-impact


